
Olympic Gymnastics Center 

Birthday 
Parties

Come celebrate your birthday with us! 
Each party is 90 minutes long.  Your child and a group of friends will explore 
and tumble with our coaches as they are guided through a maze of fun 
activities and games in the gym for the first hour.  The last 30 minutes is 
reserved for opening gifts and serving refreshments, which the parent will 
conduct. During the entire 90 minutes your party, along with the coach, will 
be the only people in the gym.  

Each Birthday child will receive an OGC shirt and a free ride in the Bungee! 

 Cost for 8 Children:   $160.00  
  
 Cost for add. children:     $5.00 per child beyond 8 children 
 Cost for add. time:    $40.00 for extra 30 minutes 

When calling to reserve your party, please give us an estimate of children so 
we can be prepared with appropriate coaching ratios.   

The entire fee is due at least one week prior to the date 
of the party.  If not, we reserve the right to give your  
time spot away.  Extra child fees are due immediately  
following the party.   

We accept Visa, Check or Cash. 

Tips for our coaches are 
very much appreciated!



Important party information you should know: 

*  All OGC parties must begin and end at the appointed time.  Parents may 

arrive 15 minutes early to start preparing.  

* All Children participating in the gymnastics portion of the party are 

required to have the signed permission slip from their parent or guardian.  

Make sure you (the host of the party) have all permission slips from the 

parents as they drop their children off for the party. 

* No jeans. No clothing with snaps, buttons or zippers.  Please inform guests 

that stretchy, easy-to-move-in clothing is expected.  Leotards for girls if 

preferred. 

* Play time is done first. Kids can not go back down stairs after food or cake.  

* Any children/siblings who are not participating in the party must remain 

upstairs with the parents in the viewing area. If they go down on the 

equipment, you will be charged for them to participate. 

* The host parent is responsible for bringing food, drink and decorations for 

the party. OGC does not provide any party supplies.  If you are providing 

drinks, please bring juice boxes or pouches instead of cups and open 

containers.   

* If you need to cancel the party we request at least two days notice. If your 

party is cancelled due to circumstances beyond your control, OGC will 

reschedule your party at the next available date.  However, you are 

responsible for contacting OGC to make the rescheduling arrangements.  

Twenty-four hours is requested for child illness.   

* Refunds will only be given if the party is cancelled at least one week (7 full 

days) prior to the party date.  A $10.00 refund fee will be subtracted for 

processing on all refunds.   

* Parents are not permitted on the floor.  Children must be at least 3 to be 

down on the floor without parents. 

* Only the birthday child will be given a turn in the bungee. Due to the 

amount of time needed to do the bungee, we cannot do the the whole group. 


